
Important Dates:   
 

Mar. 31      Third Marking Period Ends 

Mar. 31-Apr. 2  All-School Musical @ HS Rowe Hall  

                             (7 PM Fri & Sun)  (2 PM Sat) 

Apr 3    BOE Special Meeting 7:30PM @ HS Library          

              Presentation of Proposed 2017-2018 School Budget 

Apr 10-14   Passover/Easter Recess—SCHOOLS CLOSED 

Apr. 17    BOE Regular Business Meeting & Annual Budget  

    Adoption  7:30PM @ HS 

Apr. 18   Joint K-6 PTA/PTSA/SEPTA Meeting  7PM @ HS Library 

Apr. 19      Report Cards Available on Portal 

Apr. 24    BOE Work/Study Meeting 7:30PM @ HS 

Apr. 25   Coffee With the Superintendent 7PM @ HS Library 

Babylon Grade School EBlast 

Steve Goldberg, Principal 

March 31, 2017 
 

 

 

   “Coffee with the Superintendent”   

    Tuesday, April 25th, 2017 
     7:00-8:00 PM 

   Jr/Sr High School Library 

 

A Message from the Principal 

     Our Fourth Grade students are participating in a 
“Healthy Choices“ poster contest.  One of the topics 
they have to choose from is Healthy Eating.  Here at 
the Babylon Grade School Café you can do just that!  
They serve up some delicious meals that are getting 
rave reviews!  Why bother making lunch when 
your child can have mozzarella sticks, mac and 
cheese, pizza bagels, nachos and tacos or rainbow 
grilled cheese!  

     Besides the daily special, everyday lunch         
alternatives include salads, sandwiches, mini       
bagels, fruit, cheese packs and yogurt.   A little 
something for everyone!  I myself have enjoyed a 
yogurt parfait or two and bought a delicious salad 
on occasion!  They even have a gluten free menu! 

     Every month the kitchen staff holds Lucky Tray 
Day and Gino’s Pizza Day.  Tasty Tuesdays are a 
favorite with the students.  This past week the 
McPanther Burger was on the menu and the        
students loved it so much it will be served again   

on April 24
th

!  

     Menus are displayed on the School Website   
http://www.babylonschools.org/departments/

food_services 
and are always available in the cafeteria and in  
the Main Office.   

     FYI – kids can also buy breakfast starting at 

8am.  They have fresh bagels from the bagel store 
every day, along with cereals, yogurt, eggs, etc.  
Children succeed academically if they eat well-
balanced meals.  Give our BMGS Café a try.         
Attached is the April menu so you can plan ahead! 

 

    Have a good weekend, 
 

                                     Steve Goldberg 

http://www.babylonschools.org/departments/food_services
http://www.babylonschools.org/departments/food_services


 BMGS News... 

Student Council is hosting Pajama Day, Tuesday, 

April 4th.  Wear your pj’s to school and donate 

a dollar ($1).  All donations will go toward the 

Great South Bay Defender of the Creeks        

Program.  The Great South Bay can only be as healthy as the streams, creeks 

and rivers that flow into it.  This organization has designated Creek Defenders 

for each of the more than 31 creeks flowing into the bay along the South 

Shore.  Their 1st Annual Community Creek Clean Up will be taking place in our 

own backyard here in Babylon on Earth Day, April 22nd.   BMGS Student   

Council members will be volunteering at this event.  For more details visit:  

https://savethegreatsouthbay.org/event/babylon-creek-defender/  -  In the 

meantime enjoy wearing your pajamas to school for a day. 

        

 

           Making Healthy Choices Poster Contest          

Grade 4 is having a poster contest to promote 

healthy eating and healthy living.  Submissions are 

due by Friday, April 7th.  One winner from each 

class will be selected and will receive a Barnes and 

Noble gift card.  See the attached flier for details.  

 

    

   Attention Parents   - The Lost and Found Bin in the 

Cafeteria is overflowing.  Please discuss this with you 

children and ask them to check for clothing that they 

may have misplaced this winter.  Anything not 

claimed will be donated.   



   Other Newsé.. 

§ St Joseph’s CYO Track — Online Registration for the Spring season is open now through April 1st.  

The program runs April through June.  Sign up at http://stjosephscyobabylon.siplay.com/site.  Boys 

and Girls Grades K thru 8 — join the St. Joseph’s Speedy Soles!  Forge new friendships and get fresh 

air and exercise!  See the attached flier for details.   

§ BHS THEATRE Presents—Come see Babylon High School’s spring musical, The Pajama Game, the 

weekend of March 31st– April 2nd.  See attached flier for details.   

§ Check out the April  “Happenings” at the Babylon Public Library.  See attached flier for details.  

§ The 52nd Annual Babylon Community Scholarship Fund Fashion Show & Dinner will be held     

Tuesday, May 2nd at The Venetian Yacht Club from 7-10:30 PM.  It is always a fun night of raffles, 

fashions and scholarship presentations.  See attached flier for details.   

 

 

A Note From The Health Office … 

 

                 
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

     In an effort to keep Babylon Grade School families informed of health    

issues and trends, I have noticed an incline in Strep Throat.  It is not limited to 

any grade level but an increase of the illness has been reported to me.  

Please be aware of the signs, symptoms and protocols of Strep Throat as per 

the CDC link below:  

https://www.cdc.gov/features/strepthroat/index.html  

     Thank you for keeping me posted!  I appreciate the information so I may 

keep all informed, safe and healthy!  

                                                                                                           Nurse Burke  

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the Health Office at 631-893-7987. 


